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I am deeply concerned this will limit voter turnout. This is not a partisan issue. This is 

an access to the polls and voter rights issue. Many Oregonians are unable to take 

time off work or away from their caretaking responsibilities (as just a couple 

examples) to vote on ONE day. Some individuals are underprivileged or simply 

unable to physically arrive at an in-person polling site. Please keep Oregon’s mail 

voter option alive and strong. We should be proud as a state for how we safeguard 

democracy in this way.  


